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Dr. Kenneth A. Ross, Secretary
The Mathematical Association of America
Department of Mathematics
University of Oregon
Eugene, Oregon 97403-1222

I have decided that I would like to have Alan Schoenfeld speak at the
Spring meeting of the Rocky Mountain Section of the MAA. The meeting is
to be held on April 24-25, 1987 at the University of Southern Colorado
in Pueblo, Colorado. If Alan Schoenfeld is not available, then I would
be interested in having Donald Kreider speak.

Please let me know if either of the above are available at that time.
Judging from your letter, I assume that you will contact Alan Schoenfeld
and/or Donald Kreider initially, and that I will contact them later
about the subjects of their talks. Is that correct?

Also, it is my understanding that this year the Rocky Mountain Section
is able to nominate a person for the Section Meritorious Achievement
Award. When are the nominations due? We have already sent out a call
for nominations from our section representatives but have no information
on deadlines or on the process and procedures that follow after we
decide our nominee. Information on this would definitely be
appreciated.
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